
 
CITY OF LAKE WORTH BEACH 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MAGISTRATE HEARING 
Thursday, July 31, 2025 - 9:00 AM 

 
The City of Lake Worth Beach will be holding the Special Magistrate Hearing on Thursday, July 
31, 2025 at 9:00 am in the City Commission Chamber at City Hall, 7 N. Dixie Highway, Lake 
Worth Beach, Florida 33460. 

If interested persons need more information regarding the meeting, they may contact the 
Department of Community Sustainability Code Compliance Division at 1900 2nd Avenue North, 
Lake Worth Beach, FL; email the Code Compliance Division: 
ccompliance@lakeworthbeachfl.gov or call (561) 586-1652. 
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